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Community Notification

Wahroonga Station Upgrade – finishing work 
 
July 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Darug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  

Transport for NSW completed the Wahroonga 
Station Upgrade in May 2022 as part of the 
Transport Access Program, to make it easier for 
everyone to access, including people with a 
disability or limited mobility, parents/carers with 
prams, and customers with luggage. Some minor 
finishing works are now required. These are 
scheduled to take place out of hours to minimise 
impacts on passengers. 

What work are we doing?  
Night work will be undertaken for repairs along 
the edge of the Wahroonga Station platform.  

Equipment to be used 
Equipment to be used includes a concrete lifting 
machine,  hand tools and support vehicles.  

When and where we’ll be working 
This work will happen over two nights at between 
10pm to 4am, Monday 17 July and Tuesday 18 
July 2023. For the safety of workers, and to 
minimise inconvenience to commuters, this work 
must be performed when trains are not running. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice some construction vehicles 
working within and near the rail corridor areas.  
It is anticipated that noise levels from this work 
will be minimal and will not impact nearby 
residents. There will be no impacts on traffic and 
pedestrian access. 
Buses will replace trains during this night-shift 
rail possession period.  

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience 
this work may cause. 

Managing our impacts 
Transport for NSW is committed to minimising 
the impact on the community. 

We switch off equipment when it is not being 
used, place equipment as far away from 
properties as possible and monitor our work 
activities to make sure noise levels are being 
managed effectively.  

Location of work area  
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 Contact us 
 

Project Infoline: 1800 684 490  
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